
Subject: BLQ-Pico BID Renewal Petition - Pico & Alvarado Los Angeles LLC
From: Donald Duckworth <duckworth.donald@gmail.com>
Date: 03/21/2018 10:03 PM
To: Tom Klugman <Tom@safcocapital.com>
CC: Moises Gomez <moises@lani.org>, Arturo Chavez
<arturo.chavez@lacity.org>, Luis Gonzalez <luis.e.gonzalez@lacity.org>

Good Morning Tom...

I wanted to follow up our meeting of last week about the referenced Petition that I left 
with you.  Are there any questions I can answer or other assistance that we can provide?  

We also wanted to remind you that the BID assessment is not new and is currently being 
paid on the property tax rolls by Pico & Alvarado Los Angeles LLC.  The BID's services 
enhance the location and productivity of the owner's retail stores and the customer 
traffic they receive.  Also, the BID enjoys the endorsement of Councilman Gil Cedillo who 
has encouraged his constituents to support BID renewal.

The renewal time frame is short so we'd like to receive your signed petition as soon as 
possible.  How can we help?  

Thank you, Tom.  

      

Attachments:

Brochure BLQ-Pico BID Renewal Booklet 180307.pdf 15.5 MB

BLQ-Pico BID Renewal Petition - Pico & Alvarado...

1 of 1 07/20/2018 08:45 AM


